



## **Report of the Political Science Students' Association, AUS Council November 3rd, 2016**

### *President*

- Bonding night last week, potluck

### *VP Events*

- Weekly meetings with portfolio, took portfolio pictures
- Organized samosa sale
- Bought decorations for Gert's event, finalized Gert's details
- Working on Welcome Back event booking

### *VP Internal*

- Random room booking for next semester are in limbo
- Meeting with FYC next week

### *VP Finance*

- Paid GoDaddy for our email
- Budget report
- Dealing with Gert's payments
- Will be paying Thompson House after panel event
- Sorted everything out with the AUS

### *VP Academic*

- AIO event
- Coordinating relevant professors for panel event
- Meeting with graduate students for networking event
- Looking at creating a data analysis club and workshops

### *VP Communications*

- Been meeting with portfolio, putting pictures in next listserv
- Uploading photos from Research Brunch
- 

### *VP External*

- Created sponsorship package with tiers for Gert's event
- Extended applications for JDSP, team should be chosen shortly

- Coordinated external student groups for the panel
- Getting sponsorships for Gert's event
- Took portfolio pictures